
 

 
 

Notice of Casual Vacancies 
15 June 2021 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that by reason of there being fewer candidates than 
seats, and the vacation of his seat by Richard Dorling, there are two vacancies 
among the members of the Parish Council. Any persons willing to fill either  
vacancy should apply to the Clerk in writing. 

There is currently one vacancy in the ward of Trewidland and one 
vacancy in the ward of St Keyne. 

The applicant's name must appear on the current register of the Voters List or 
the applicant should during the whole of the twelve months preceding the 
relevant date have resided in or within three miles of the parish or the 
applicant’s only place of work during the whole of the twelve months preceding 
the relevant date is in the parish.   

The applicant must not be debarred from standing as a Councillor. 

For more information, including a role profile, please telephone or email the 
parish clerk. We need to receive your expression of interest confirmed before 
21 June 2021. 

 

 

John Hesketh 
Parish Clerk & Responsible Finance Officer 
01579 342437 
clerk@stkeynetrewidlandpc.org.uk 
 

  
 


